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July 27, 2007
CITY ENGINEER

The Honorable Mayor Gary Becker
The Common Council

City Hall

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI 53403

Ladies and Gentlemen:
I am requesting my subject be considered at the upcoming Common Council meeting.

I would like to discuss the removal of the “One Hour Parking” sign from the area of
1863 — 1965 Taylor Avenue.

Your consideration to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Joseph G. LeGath
1423 Hickory Way
Racine, WI 53405
(262) 930-0257



